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September 9th, 2016 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
We are pleased to announce that United Site Services (“USS”) has acquired the portable 
sanitation business of NSC Restrooms (“NSC”) servicing CT, MA, NH, and RI effective today.  
 
What does this mean for you?  
We are excited to welcome you as our customer and assure you that our local team of 
dedicated professionals will continue to provide you with safe, reliable services that you have 
come to expect. Additionally, our local team will have access to equipment and people across 
our national network. This means that we can now deliver portable restrooms, restroom 
trailers, hand-wash stations, temporary fence, holding tanks, roll off dumpster service, and 
many more services to your jobsites.     

 
United Site Services is committed to your satisfaction, and we are working closely with NSC to 
ensure a seamless transition and uninterrupted service. Please note that going forward your 
invoices will come from USS. You can continue to call the 1-877-625-5525 service number or 
use the 1-800-TOILETS (864-5387) to reach us.  

 

 
 

Your next invoice will be from United Site Services. Please remit any unpaid invoices 
from NSC and all future United Site Services invoices to the address below.  

REMITTANCE ADDRESS: 
 

United Site Services | PO Box 5502 | Binghamton, NY 13902-5502 

 
 
The attached Frequently Asked Questions document will provide you with more information 
on this transition. We are delighted to have you as a customer and look forward to supporting 
your needs over the long term.  
 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Jim Cashman  
Chief Operating Officer 
United Site Services, Inc. 

 


